
 

 
 
 

 What is Oceanside SEPTA?  
SEPTA (Special Education PTA) is a district-wide PTA unit, focusing on the needs of children 
who receive Special Education Program Services, Gifted and Talented Education, in addition to 
those receiving Special Related Support Services, Section 504 accommodations and their 
families.  
 

What does Oceanside SEPTA do?  
SEPTA recognizes that students have a broad range of learning styles and abilities and aims to 
support existing or innovative programs so each child’s educational experiences is maximized.  
We sponsor and help launch a variety of events as well as unique activities for ALL children.  
We collaborate and strengthen partnerships among the district’s staff and serve as a resource 
for parents and teachers.  
 
We provide, throughout the school year, formal meetings comprised of speakers and 
workshops; and Parents Teas, addressing an array of topics that are important to our special 
families.  
 
All SEPTA meetings are free of charge! Please become a SEPTA member and together, we 
can continue to support our children! Please contact Pat Block at for additional information.  
Thank you for your membership! We look forward to a great year in the Oceanside School 
District.  
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
_________Yes, I would like to become a member of Oceanside SEPTA.  

_________No, I do not want to be a member; but I would like to make a contribution. 
 
  
Name: _____________________________Child’s Name: ________________________  
Address: __________________________Child’s School: ________________________  
Phone: __________________ Child’s Teacher: ________________________________  
Email Address: _____________________________________________  
 
Dues are $11.00 for the year. If paying by check, please make check payable to Oceanside 
SEPTA and return your completed membership form along with payment to:  

Oceanside SEPTA  
145 Merle Avenue  

Oceanside, NY 11572  
ATTN: Membership 

Or send your payment to your child’s school in an envelope marked SEPTA Membership. 

Questions? Contact Maria Licata, VP, Membership. mlicata76@gmail.com or 516/424-4507 

mailto:mlicata76@gmail.com

